
Please report all withdrawals via a
Withdrawal CRF as soon as you

become aware.

When completing this CRF, please
record any additional withdrawal

reasons provided by the
participant or investigator in the

Notes section on the  participant’s
Spinnaker summary page.

Randomisations continue to be high with
327 recruits in October! This means PANORAMIC
has recruited 979 participants in the last 3 months.
We couldn’t have done it without you and we
thank you for your continuing support.  
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Withdrawal Level

Safety Guide

Please disregard the option to consent
patients to Virology on the registration form. 
During randomisation, please notify self-
registering patients who opted for VSS that
sub-study recruitment has ended.

We have reached our Recruitment Target for the
Virology Sub-study (VSS) and therefore have
stopped recruiting participants.

Clinicians: During the randomisation
process, please make sure the GP address in
a participant's contact details is correct.

Staff Leave/Holidays: Please inform the
central team of any upcoming leave that
may affect recruitment and follow-ups.

October Top Recruiters 

-Public Health
Wales

-Dorking 

-Honiton Surgery

-Lothian, Scottish
Health Board

RemindersReminders

PANORAMIC has now
recruited

Thank you!Thank you!Thank you!

28,440
participants
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Virology 

Withdrawal from IMP

The central team has
emailed all hubs a handy
safety guide to help with

recruitment and the follow
up CRF completion, so
please look out for it!

When withdrawing a participant, please  
will clinicians double-check the

withdrawal level and kindly follow up
with any safety calls that still need to be
completed where necessary, especially
if the participant has taken any number

of IMP doses.


